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I strongly oppose the incinerator to be built at Eastern Creek. 
It is not in the best interests of the community. The impact on air quality and the health of residents 
living in the neighbouring areas should be of most importance. People with cardiovascular and 
respiratory problems will only worsen. We shouldn't have to fear our air quality and the definate 
health problems breathing these toxic emissions will cause. 


